
 

REMINDERS: 
 

 Bring 2-3 cut out pictures for 
the color of the week (Next 
week is BLACK). 

 Washed nap items come 
back on your child's first 
attendance day of the 
week. 

 Washed water bottles with 
water come back every 
day. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
October  29 
     *Parent Teacher Conferences 
     *Halloween Party 
October 30 
     *NO SCHOOL 
October 31 
     *Trunk or Treat @ Fair Grounds 

Ms. Tessa Burroughs                        
School: 573.824.5857 EXT 223  
Cell: 573.576.5669 
Email: tburroughs@altenburgps.eduk12.net

"Children are not a distraction from more important work. They are the most important work

News from
Ms. Tessa's  
Classroom

October 29

CLASSROOM NEWS
 

This week was Halloween week in Preschool!
We did keep some of the same pumpkin activities for 
centers but added Halloween theme items. Monday 
we learned the "Five Little Pumpkins" song, Tuesday we 
watched "Room On The Broom", and Wednesday 
just a fun day listening to Halloween music while 
playing and lots of costume talk! The Halloween Party 
was so much fun & seeing all the kids in their costumes 
was awesome!!  
 
This week our books are: Pete The Cat: Five Little 
Pumpkins, The Little Old Lady Who Was Not Afraid Of 
Anything & Trick Or Treat Countdown
 
Thank you to all the parents that bought and sent 
all of our treats and activities for the Halloween 
party!! I really appreciate your help!
 
Also, thank you for coming to our conference! It 
was so nice to be able to share with you what your 
child has been up to in Preschool this first quarter!!
 
I hope to see everyone at the Trunk or Treat 
Saturday evening at the Fair Grounds.
Happy & Safe Halloween weekend!! 
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